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Dec. 2022 

End of Life Notification of Bluetooth Module 
 

To Customers 

 

First of all, we would like to express our appreciation for your being a loyal customer to KAGA FEI. 

The products, which are being used for your products, became old supporting Bluetooth version 4.2 or older and are 

also not expected sufficient demand to continue the production. In this situation, KAGA FEI decided the discontinuation 

of the production of the products listed below. We would like to express our appreciation for your understanding and 

would like your last order according to the schedule below. Since we have products supporting Bluetooth version 5.0 or 

later, we would appreciate if you would consider them as alternatives. 

 

1. EOL Products 

1 EYAGJNZXX 

2 EYSGCNAWY-VX 

3 EYSGCNAWY-WX 

4 EYSGCNZWY 

5 EYSGCNZXX 

6 EYSGJNAWY-VX 

7 EYSGJNAWY-WX 

8 EYSGJNZWY 

9 EYSGJNZXX 

10 EYSFCNZXX 

11 EYSHCNZXZ 

12 EYSHJNZXZ 

13 EYSKBNUWB-WX 

 

2. Last Order:  End of Jun. 2023 

 

3. Last Shipment: End of Dec. 2024 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you in advance for your understanding and your 

cooperation. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your KAGA FEI sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

KAGA FEI Co., Ltd. 

Solution Unit 

Module Product Division 


